October 24, 2013

WOODLAND **Public Schools**



Vancouver, WA 98661 Dear Ms. Herrera Beutler,

750 Anderson Street, Suite B

The Honorable Jaime Herrera Beutler 0.0. Howard House (Officers' Row)

Again thank you for your halp in this matter

On October 24th We received our wetland permit from the Army Corp of Engineers. We wish to thank you and your staff for your attention and assistance in expediting the award of the permit. Your intervention helped save local jobs and assured that the Woodland High School construction project will now move forward so that it can be completed on schedule for our students. We appreciate your investment in helping our community provide a safe, high-quality learning environment so that students can succeed in meeting their educational goals and becoming tomorrows leaders. Your efforts demonstrate to our community that you are serious about service to your district.

Agam, thank you for your help in the	ms matter.	
Sincerely,		
Superintendent	Board President	
Director	Director	
Director	 Director	



Michael Z. Green, Superintendent of Schools

800 Third Street » Woodland WA 98674 T 360.841.2700 » F 360.841.2701 www.woodlandschools.org